


Incite Safety
For nearly 40 years, the focus of the Women’s Resource Center has been safety.  “Are you safe?” is how we answer 
our phones, over 2,300 times each year on the hotline alone.  With a fervent focus on safety,  Incite Safety has 
become our call to action.  Each spring, we invite our community to join us at an Incite Safety luncheon.  This is a 
time for the New River Valley community to gather, learn about the work of the WRC, and donate to support future 
programming.  

This This year, our Annual Incite Safety Luncheon will be on May 3rd from 11:30 – 1.  Through generosity of sponsors, we 
are able to dedicate the funds raised at the event to our programs.  Through the generosity of our guests, we are 
able to sustain free safety-centered services to people in the NRV each year.  

If you would like to be a sponsor and/or a guest to the event, please contact Laura Weaver at 
incitesafety@wrcnrv.org or call 540.639.9592.  The deadline for RSVPs is Wednesday, April 12th.  
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Special £anks 
Thank you to all who participated by donating gifts or sponsoring a family during the annual Women’s Resource Center Holiday 
Program. Because of your support and generosity we were able to assist 47 families this holiday season!

Many of the donations we receive throughout the year ensure that basic needs are met for our clients and their families. In 
addition, our Donations and Relocations Program assists our clients as they move into safe and permanent homes. So while we 
are always in need of basic household items, we also keep a list of specific items needed by our programs and clients. Listed 
below are some of our current program needs!

Your February Issue of 
Peaceworks is here!
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• Dish Detergent
• Lysol Wipes
• Tall Kitchen Bags
• Toilet Paper & Paper Towels

• AA Batteries
• Adult Coloring Books
• Coloring Pencils
• Sheets/Blankets (twin, full)

• Canned Meat (tuna, beef,
 salmon, chicken)
• Individual Fruit Cups
• Individual Hot Cereal (oatmeal)
• Snack Bars

If you would prefer to receive WRC 
newsletters electronically, please send 
your name and preferred email address
to communications@wrcnrv.org. 

For more information, please contact Ghadah at donations@wrcnrv.org, or visit our website, wrcnrv.org


